From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)

To: Dang, Thinh H. (Fed)
Subject: RE: PQC Isogeny system
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 11:03:30 AM

Today is probably the only Friday in December I'll be in.

But if we don’t meet in December, that’s okay. Good luck on your finals.

From: Dang, Thinh H. (Fed)

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 10:56 AM

To: Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: PQC Isogeny system

Hello Dr. Moody;

Everything's going well as usual for me. I'm currently in my final exam period, and I'm
graduating after this. I'll see you on Friday when you're in office.

Thank you.

Thinh Dang

From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)

Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 10:03:42 AM
To: Dang, Thinh H. (Fed)

Subject: PQC Isogeny system

Thinh,
This is the isogeny-based scheme that is going to be submitted to our PQC standardization
project. You might be interested in taking a look. Please don’t distribute this outside of NIST.

How’s everything going? | believe you are getting close to graduation? | hope everything is going
well. We should meet up again sometime, however, | will not be in the office either of the next two

Fridays.

Dustin
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